中华人民共和国大使馆

THE EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

2300 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

March 21, 2012

Mr. Carl Williams President ICS Protective Services 425 8th Street, SE Washington, DC 20003

Dear President Williams:

I am writing, on behalf of the Police Liaison Office of the Embassy of People's Republic of China, to express our appreciation for the efforts of you and your Service in assisting the protection of the visiting Vice-President Xi Jinping and his entourage in Washington DC in February 2012.

ICS Protective Services has been providing the Embassy of the People's Republic of China security services since 2003. Our experience with ICS has always been professional. Over the years, ICS has proven to have a staff of consistent, reliable and dependable security personnel. We have utilized ICS for many high level events, in which they've had to work closely with the US protective agencies, during the State Leaders of China's visits to Washington, DC and for protection services, for other high level Chinese government officials.

The outstanding performance of ICS security staff during Vice-President Xi's visit demonstrates once again that ICS has the experience and knowledge on how to properly secure any event, which makes us confident to continue the cooperation with you and to recommend your services to some relevant organizations seeking quality security when appropriate.

Thank you ICS Protective Services for your continued commitment and efforts. We look forward to a stronger and more positive working business relationship with you.

Best Regards

Lu Minnain

Police Liaison Officer

Embassy of the People's Republic of Chinz